
Dear Port of Portland Planners, 
 
I am against all *new* fossil fuel Export terminals in Oregon. It is one thing to extract fossil fuels for 
domestic consumption, but using our beautiful Columbia river to transport or facilitate dirty fossil fuel 
exports to Asia is wrong. I don't need to remind you of climate change and the costs that will be 
generated from burning more fossil fuels. The costs of air and water pollution, related health problems, 
clean up costs and climate change disasters outweigh the profits to our communities. It is important for 
Oregon, and especially Portland, to stay in the forefront for renewable energy. We must be the stewards 
that ensure a livable planet for future generations. Short term profits for giant foreign fossil fuel 
corporations should not be our priority! Please reject Pembina's plan for a propane processing plant and 
export terminal in our region. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jonnel Covault 
 
14114 SE Redwood Ave. 
Portland OR 97267 
 
503 659 2354 
 
jonnel covault <jonnelcovault@gmail.com> 


